
The Enquire Learning Trust have decided we will no longer be using ClassDojo
going forward. In place of this, all communication will be through My Child At
School. All school announcements will be sent through this, please make sure
you have an account set up and notifications turned on in your phone settings.
Any support required with this please contact the office.

As part of the Cloverfields Experiences,
and to support their learning in
geography, Y5 and 6 walked across the
Humber Bridge. The children were
amazed by the size of this ‘megastructure’
and showed respectful behaviour while
out of school.

Thank you for supporting our
school by purchasing books and
stationery at the book fair. A
staggering £541 was raised and
school will receive half of that
amount to spend on quality books
for the children.
 

Rhyme, Rattle and Roll is back up and
running. Inviting our youngest children
from the community in to school, it’s
always a delight and building           
relationships with families is always
important to us. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Wear warm, cosy clothes
and book your special
themed lunch

Cosy clothes day

2nd October 2025

Come to school wearing
yellow to support   Mental
Health

Mental Health Day

10th October 2025

5-6pm Children may wear
a Halloween costume or
their own party clothes.
Please enter through the
hall.

KS1 Halloween Disco

16th October 2025

Gold School Games Mark
 We are proud to share with you that
we have recently been awarded the
Gold School Games Mark award. This
is because of our commitment to    
developing competitive sport and
physical activity in school.

Sporting Events
It is our aim that each year every child
in KS2 will represent the school in a
sporting event. A team of Y5/6 boys
competed in a football event earlier
this month, demonstrating great   
sportsmanship, resilience and team
work –   well done!

Communication

Cloverfields Experiences Book fair

Play Group Harvest Festival
A huge thank you to all of you who
generously donated tinned or
packets of food for our Harvest
Festival. We really appreciate your    
kindness and know the local food
bank will too.

Smoke-Free site
This is a reminder that the entire school
site is a smoke-free zone and this does
include the use of electronic cigarettes.
 

Car park
Please drive with care into the
car park at the front of school at
all times when collecting and
dropping off children.

School closes at the
normal time for October
half term on Friday 17th
October for 2 weeks. 
We will return on Monday
3  November.rd

Half Term

17th October 2025

Instagram
Don’t forget to follow us on
Instagram:
@Humberstoncloverfieldsofficial to
see what is going on in school.

Parrot class had the best
afternoon making their own
rain gauges and wind vanes to
measure wind direction and
rainfall. We took them outside
and could see the wind blowing
north-east. They collaborated
and used oracy skills to discuss
weather types and seasons.




